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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Our beloved brother, Ronald Edmund Gurtatowski, passed on early this morning 6 AM, February 7. Ron 

has faithfully served our True Parents and God's Providence since the summer of 1973.  He will be 

remembered for his kindness, humility and especially his love for children. 

 

Ron is survived by his wife Jacquelyn, son Joshua and one brother Edmund. Let us support Ron's family 

during this important time and pray for his victorious transition to a glorious new life in the spiritual 

world. 

 

Details regarding services will be forthcoming.  There will be a prayer vigil at the Clifton Family Church 

for Ron in the chapel from today until the Sung Hwa service.  Please call Carol Pobanz or Eriko Endo to 

schedule a time when you can pray (if you are unable to pray at the church, especially during night time 

hours please pray at home.) 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Manoj Jacob 

Clifton Family Church 

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification - District 3 

 

 

 

 


